বিশ্বভারতী विश्वभारती VISVA-BHARATI



NOTICE

Sub: Camp for COVID-19 test for University employees at PMH/Natyaghar in between $17^{\rm th}$ and $20^{\rm th}$ April, 2021

This is to notify that keeping in mind the recent increase in Covid-19 positive cases, the University has arranged for another round (7th) of Covid-19 testing for University employees. The camp may be conducted at PM Hospital/Natyaghar any day in between 17th April and 20th April 2021.

Interested employees (particularly belonging to those Department/Sections/Offices etc. where Covid-19 cases have been detected recently) may register their names at the PMH O.P.D. within 3.30 p.m. of 16.04.2021. The CMO, PMH will arrange registering not more than 100 names on first-come-first serve basis. This time a maximum of 50 employees can get their samples tested.

The exact date, time & venue of the camp will be notified on getting confirmation from the district health officials.

Memo No. REG/Notify/156/ 23

Date: 14.04.2021

Registrar (Acting)

Visva-Bharati